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Dear Kindergarten Center Families,

We are off to a fantastic start this February! It has been a busy and exciting month filled with

celebrations, milestones, and memorable moments for our students. Here’s a recap of what we’ve

been up to:

Philadelphia Eagles Pep Rally

We showed our school spirit with a pep rally in support of the Philadelphia Eagles before the Super

Bowl. This rally was dedicated to Trey, the brave child injured by airplane debris in Northeast

Philadelphia on January 31, 2025. To lift his spirits, our students made thoughtful get-well cards for

Trey, sending him love and encouragement. Our thoughts and well-wishes continue to be with Trey

and his family.



First Snow Day of the Year

February brought us our first snow day of the year, and our students enjoyed every moment of it!

There’s nothing quite like a snowy adventure to make winter magical.

100th Day of School Celebration

We celebrated a big milestone—the 100th day of school! Students participated in exciting 100-

themed activities that highlighted their growth and learning this school year.

Valentine’s Day Celebrations

Love and kindness were in the air as our classrooms hosted Valentine’s Day parties. It was a

wonderful opportunity for students to share appreciation and joy with their friends and teachers.

Lunar New Year Celebration and Assembly

We were thrilled to host a special Lunar New Year assembly, which was a vibrant and educational

experience for our students. The event featured a traditional dragon dance, brought to life by Linda

Fox’s brother-in-law in the dragon costume. Special thanks to Damien Warsavage, UDSD School

Board Director; Maryanne Kane, retired UDSD music teacher; and Linda Fox, current EL teacher at

Hillcrest Elementary, for helping make this celebration so memorable. We were also honored to

welcome Edward Marshaleck, Assistant Superintendent of Student Services, who joined us for the

assembly. His visit added to the importance of the celebration, showing our students and staff the

district’s strong support for recognizing and appreciating cultural diversity.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. We are looking

forward to more learning, fun, and growth in the months ahead!

Warm regards,

Mr. Galligan

Monday, February 17th

President's Day- Schools/Offices Closed

Wednesday, March 5th

Early Dismissal

AM Session: 8:40 am to 10:10 am

PM Session: 11:10 am to 12:40 pm

Friday, March 7th

Early Dismissal

AM Session: 8:40 am to 10:10 am

PM Session: 11:10 am to 12:40 pm



Students and staff dressed in their green and white to show support for the Philadelphia Eagles as

they made it through the NFC Championship and head towards the Super Bowl!

Students celebrated Groundhog's Day by making predicition about whether we will have 6 more

weeks of Winter or an early spring!









Dr. Linda Fox came to the Kindergarten Center to teach our young students about Chinese New

Year!





Upper Darby School District Social Media

Upper Darby School District Facebook

Upper Darby School District Instagram

https://www.facebook.com/UpperDarbySchoolDistrict
https://www.instagram.com/udsdofficial/


Upper Darby School District X (Twitter)

Upper Darby School District Youtube

Megan Ryan
Megan is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://x.com/UpperDarbySD
https://www.youtube.com/c/UpperDarbySchoolDistrict

